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Dr. Steven M. Morgano Re-Elected to Represent the Northeast Region on the ACP Board of Directors 
Rutgers Professor to Serve Two More Years  

 
CHICAGO – Steven M. Morgano, DMD, FACP, was re-elected as Regional Membership 
Director of the Northeast Region for the Board of Directors of the American College of 
Prosthodontists (ACP), the national organization representing the dental specialty of 
prosthodontics. 
 
The Northeast Region covers the eastern coast of the United States from Maine to New 
Jersey. As the Regional Membership Director, Dr. Morgano will be a vital 
communication link between the ACP Board of Directors and the prosthodontists in his 
region. This is his second term in the role, having already served for two years. 
 
“I am both honored and humbled to have been re-elected,” said Dr. Morgano.  
 
Dr. Morgano is a Fellow of the ACP, a past president of the Massachusetts section and 
has been a member of the College since 1979. He has taught at eight dental schools, 
including Boston University and Harvard School of Dental Medicine, and at universities 
in Kuwait and Dubai. He is currently a professor and chairman of the Department of 

Restorative Dentistry at Rutgers School of Dental Medicine.  
 
Dr. Morgano received his DMD degree from Tufts University School of Dental Medicine, completed his General Practice 
Residency at Philadelphia General Hospital, and received his specialty certificate in prosthodontics from the Hines 
Veterans Affairs Medical Center in 1979. He practiced as staff prosthodontist for the Department of Veterans Affairs for 
15 years before devoting himself to academics full-time. Dr. Morgano is also a Diplomate of the American Board of 
Prosthodontics.  
 
 
About Prosthodontists 
A prosthodontist is a dental specialist who focuses on the restoration and replacement of damaged or missing teeth and 
correcting other defects of oral or facial issues. With their advanced training, prosthodontists are able to help patients 
with implants, dentures and veneers, all the way to full mouth and jaw reconstructions.  

 
About the ACP 
The American College of Prosthodontists (ACP) is the only ADA recognized organization for the specialty of 
prosthodontics, and is the only prosthodontic organization whose membership is based solely on educational 
credentials. Founded in 1970, the ACP is a not-for-profit organization dedicated to enhancing patient care, advancing the 
art and science of prosthodontics, promoting the specialty of prosthodontics to the public and other dentists and 
healthcare professionals, ensuring the quality of prosthodontic education and providing professional services to its 
membership. For more information, consumers can visit GoToAPro.org and dental professionals can visit 
Prosthodontics.org.  
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